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Happy October! We have all complei‘ed the First month of virtual
Iearl‘nnﬂJ Congro{’u\ohunﬁ; Fomiies For welcommﬁ the chaﬂenﬂeé and helplma
our scholars have a successful start to the school year We cannot
thank the staff and teachers at Shady side Elementary enouaN THANK
youl
Even +houah we are going to have a different school year, the PTO
wants to continue to support the stalf, teachers and students just like
previous yeors' We are look ing to supporw‘ the school in new ways this
year as we navigate through online education. We sfil need support from
the Families to \;uppor‘+ the programs and events we have p\nnhed For
the year We welcome everyone to c,uppcr+ our mission by becommﬂ a
member, Qupporhn@ a fundraiser, joining a progrom or helplnﬂ with a

committee. For more information, please contact the executive tearr

SHADY SIDE ELEMENTARY PTO
MEMBERSHIP FOR THE 2020-2021
SCHOOL YEAR 1S OPEN!

USE THE PAPESRFOM ATTACHED
NEW! CONSIDER REGISTERING
ONLINE!

_HTTPS//FORN.YOTFORN.CON/202
S842967790¢3
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2020-2021 PTO Executive Team

President: Julia Howes
rinowes813@aol.com | 443-871-4846
Vice President: Amanda Fincher
AFincher10@gmail.com | 443-280-3052
Treasurer: Jessica Grzybowski
mommyg11210@icloud.com | 410-212-8673
Secretary. Open Position

Staff Liaison: Mrs. Guy, jeguy@aacps.org
Principal: Mrs. Brown, MLBrown@aacps.or,

JOE CORBIS
FUNDRAISER

Virtual Fundraiser- https://www.joecorbi.com/login/

RUZAZ4/
Dear Parents and/or Students,

We are currently running a Joe Corbi's Fundraiser. Please see the attached letter for all
important information and dates. This will be all virtual. You can collect online orders
with direct ship (they can pay with a credit card and will be charged shipping fees) or
ship to school. Contactless pickup for families will be on Wednesday, November 18th.
You will collect orders with cash or check (made out to you) payment then submit online
using your childs link.

Ready to get started? CLICK HERE TO REGISTER, Use Organization #6573

TOP SELLER — $100 PRIZE 2ND PLACE - $50 PRIZE
BONUS DRAWING PRIZES- Earn 1 entry for every 5 items sold for a chance to win
awesome prizes! EARN GREAT GIFTS! Refer to “OUT OF THIS WORLD” Award
Program to find out how! Check Out Our Prize Video @ www.joecorbi.com/prizes
We appreciate your support of this fundraiser, Thank You!

Next Virtual PTO Meeting
Thursday, November 19
7:30pm
Virtual Meeting Link will be
published on Facebook and
sent to members via email.

All Are Welcome!



2020 Shady Side Elementary Parent Teacher Organization

Membership Form

Join the Shady Side PTO to make a difference! Now is your opportunity to be a part of our
Parent Teacher Organization here at Shady Side Elementary. PTO meetings will be held the
third Thursday every other month, starting on September 17th. While we are virtual, meetings
will begin at 7:30pm. As the school year develops, that may change.
Join the team and contribute to the success of our Shady Side family! There is a place for
everyone to join in. Your commitment to the PTO directly impacts our ability to enhance the
SSE environment, provide supplemental materials, and provide cultural opportunities for all
students and staff. WE NEED YOU!
Please complete the following membership form virtually or by printing this form. If mailing,
please complete and include your payment (Checks made payable to Shady Side Elementary
PTO).

**SIGN UP BY SEPTEMBER 25 FOR A CHANCE TO WIN A PRIZE**
Member Name(s)

Address:
Phone Email
Check all that apply: __ Parent/Guardian ___ SSE Staff/Faculty __ Family/Friend
___Community
0 Two Adult Family School Year Membership $10.00: (Membership ends June 30, 2021)
Grade Teacher Student Name
Grade Teacher Student Name
Grade Teacher Student Name
Grade Teacher Student Name
Grade Teacher Student Name
O Donation: *Additional contributions are always welcome! All donations go

directly SSE student enrichment programs!*

[ Staff Member Sponsorship $25.00: We will still support of our staff whether we are virtual
or in person! We will miss our potluck lunches, back to school breakfast and other ways we
show our appreciation to the staff. Instead of dropping off your favorite dish, consider
sponsoring a staff member so we can be creative with ways to inspire them and show how
much we appreciate them this school year!

Total Paid by Check-Amount Paid by Check-Number
**Make checks payable to Shady Side Elementary PTO and mail to:
Shady Side Elementary School
Attn: PTO Treasurer
4859 Atwell Road, Shady Side MD 20764

NEW! Consider registering ONLINE! https://form.jotform.com/202534296779063



https://form.jotform.com/202534296779063

SHADY SIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PTO

Parents & Guardians

We Need Your Help!

Funds earned will benefit the students and our school!
Our goal is for every family to sell at least 5 items, more if you can!

/ IMPORTANT DATES \ f EASY ONLINE ORDERING \

***SHARE your Fundraiser via TEXT, EMAIL AND
SOCIAL MEDIA***

Sale Starts: TODAY

Due Date: Monday, October 26"

] N Go to www.joecorbi.com and click PARTICIPANT
Delivery Date: Wednesday, November 18 REGISTRATION (top of page) and Click REGISTER NOW.

USE ORGANIZATION #6573

Give relatives & friends your six digit
participant code to order online! J

Masks will be required for pickup, more details to

come! Your promptness is appreciated, as we cannot be \

Qsponsible for products picked up after thisdate. /
| ATTENTIONSTUDENT|

TOP SELLER - $100 PRIZE 2"° PLACE - $50 PRIZE
BONUS DRAWING PRIZES

Earn 1 entry for every 5 items sold for a chance to win awesome prizes!
¥ EARN GREAT GIFTS!

Refer to “OUT OF THIS WORLD” Award Program to find out how!

IMPORTANT INSTRUCTIONS

Create an Online account for family, friends and neighbors! They can order online for direct shipping (charges
apply) or student delivery.

Record customer orders on order form inside brochures and collect all money. Keep the customer order
forms for your customer reference.

Total all order form totals and transfer to SUMMARY SHEET. Fill in school name, student’s name, phone
number, email and prize selection.

Parents must collect money themselves and submit Online with electronic payment to SSE PTO. We will not
be accepting cash or checks for this sale.

Stefanie Moreland, Chairperson
Julia Howes, Co-Chairperson


http://www.joecorbi.com/
http://www.joecorbi.com/prizes

